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September 1, 2022 
 
 

Mr. Vojin Janjic (Vojin.Janjic@tn.gov) 
Tennessee Department of Environment and Conservation  
Division of Water Resources 
William R. Snodgrass – Tennessee Tower 
312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue, 11th Floor 
Nashville, Tennessee 37243-1102 
 
Subject:  TDOT Comments on Draft NPDES Permit No. TNS077585 
  Tennessee Department of Transportation (TDOT) 
  Tennessee (Statewide Permit) 
 
  
Dear Mr. Janjic, 
 
The Tennessee Department of Transportation is providing the attached comments on the Draft NPDES Permit 
No. TNS077585, (Statewide TS4 Permit), published on the Tennessee Department of Environment and 
Conservation’s website.   
 
For your convenience in reviewing our comments, we have added our comments and explanations to the 
attached word document with track changes.   
 
We appreciate the opportunity to share our concerns. If additional information is needed, please contact Carma 
Smith at (615) 253-2441 or by email at Carma.H.Smith@tn.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Susannah Kniazewycz, P.E. 
 
 
Cc: Mr. Preston Elliott, TDOT (Email) Ms. Ariel Wessel-Fuss, TDEC (Ariel.Wessel-Fuss@tn.gov) 

Ms. Carma Smith, TDOT (Email)  
Mr. Klint Rommel, TDOT (Email) 
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